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ALAMEDA COUNTY DISTRICT ATTORNEY’S OFFICE ISSUES REPORT 
REGARDING OFFICER-INVOLVED SHOOTING 

 

The Alameda County District Attorney’s Office issued its report on the February 17, 2022 officer-involved 

shooting in Pleasanton, California. After careful review, the District Attorney’s Office concluded the 

officers’ use of deadly force was necessary in the defense of others and the involved officers will not be 

charged with a crime.  

 

It is standard procedure for any officer-involved shooting incident in Alameda County to be independently 

investigated by the Alameda County District Attorney’s Office and their Officer-Involved Shooting (OIS) 

Team. Following a 10-month investigation, the OIS team, which consists of experienced inspectors and 

deputy district attorneys determined: 

 
All available evidence indicated the involved officers were justified in believing Cody Chavez posed a significant threat 
of death or serious bodily injury to others … there is insufficient evidence to support the criminal prosecution of the 
involved officers. (District Attorney’s Report, p. 18) 

 

To access the final report and supplemental materials, visit https://bit.ly/3WuQdTL. 

 

The Pleasanton Police Department values the sanctity of life and extends its sincere condolences to 

everyone affected by this event. 
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